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The Presbyterian Peace and Global Witness Offering is scheduled to be
receiv  ed in our local churches on World Communion Sunday (Oct. 2). The
following weekend will shall come together at the our Presbytery Meeting in
Fairbanks. The theme of our Presbytery meeting is centered around Peace
Making; in our World, our communities, our homes and within ourselves.
We have a special guest, Mr. David LaMotte, joining us to lead us towards
being intentional in Peace Making and Peace Keeping. 

We are asking that each church bring their local peace making offerings
received on World Communion Sunday to Presbytery and offered up during
our (Friday Night) worship service (minus 25% for local use). The vision is
that we come together, bonded in the Holy Spirit, answering God's Call to
serve and to do and that collectively we can make a difference. From
Climate work in the environment to Justice work in our inner cities, from
rural and remote ministries to world conflict zones, the Presbyterian Church
has been called by God to meet the needs in the small ways and the great
ways as God's servant people.

Through the collective body of Jesus Christ at work in our Presbytery, the
local churches we represent, and through support of our denomination's
peace work around the world, let us take extra pause this year to consider
the best use of our gifts, our resources and the impact we Christians can
have in our world and communities when we are open to being filled by the
Holy Spirit. 

Come prepared with an open heart, ready to be inspired, and bringing our
gifts before the Lord as one people.

******************************************************



The October presbytery meeting is just around the corner! 

The Call to meeting and the registration forms will be going
out next week.  If you are planning to attend and need

airfare reservations, please contact the presbytery office.

CHURCHES:  Please remember to elect your Elder Commissioner
and send us their name and contact info as soon as possible! 

******************************************************

The Presbytery of Yukon is looking for a CPA to conduct an audit.  The audit
must be completed by October 31st, 2016.  If you are interested or for
more information, please contact the office at office@pbyukon.org or
907-276-0914.



REGISTRATION FORM DOWNLOAD

 Mark Your Calendars

October 2, 2016      World Communion Sunday

October 7-8,
2016

     Next Presbytery Meeting
University Community Presbyterian Church, Fairbanks

October 14-16,
2016

     Native American Presbyterian Men's
     Conference

Peoria, Arizona
Download the registration form HERE
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